
 
Western Branch Announces Election Results – October 1st, 2014 

 
 
As per the Notice posted on August 20th, an election for five positions 
on the Western Branch Executive Board has been conducted. 
 
In accordance with Western Branch By-Law Article 10.12 the following 
election results were announced at the General Meeting held today in 
Coquitlam: 
 
 

• Branch President – Roland Gerak 

• Vice-President Towboat Deck – Bill Jones 

• Additional Rep. Towboat Deck – Victor McClelland 

• Additional Rep. Towboat Engineers – Colin McLean 

• Representative Harbours and Rivers – Shawn Gryba 

 
 
Congratulations to these elected Members and many thanks to all 
those who participated in this important process including the excellent 
slate of candidates, the Members who voted, the ballot committee, the 
staff and the auditor.  The National Board appreciates the efforts and 
leadership of all those who served as Members of the previous Western 
Branch Board during the challenging times that we have been facing.  
 
 
 
Mark Boucher 
National President 


